

BURRENDAH PRIMARY SCHOOL

CIVICS AND CITIZENSHIP IN-SCHOOL ACTIVITY

Dear Parents/Guardians,

As part of our study of Civics and Citizenship this term, we are privileged to have representatives from the Constitutional Centre of Western Australia visit our classrooms on Tuesday 13th and Thursday 15th November (Week 6) for a one hour session in each class.

They will present and conduct activities on the topics of Democracy and Australia's system of voting.

There is no charge for this in-school activity.

Kind regards,

Michael Egan, Will Heron, Elyce Kenevin, Trish Paxton Year 5 Class Teachers